MCKENZIE SPECIAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
REQUEST FOR BID QUOTATION

McKenzie Special School District is seeking quotes to replace multiple windows/frames
and doors at McKenzie High School.

Please contact Lynn Watkins, Director of Schools, at 731-352-2246.

Wage rates for installers must comply with Davis-Bacon Act.

The McKenzie Special School District Board of Education reserves the right to accept or
reject any/or all quotations.



